
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers Miss Carverhill, Miss Liddiard and I hope you and your family are well. 
 
 In reception we use Class Dojo as a reward system and a way to keep in contact with you at home.  
You will be able to see why your child has received positive reward points so you can celebrate with 
them at home and you will also be able to message your class teacher during school hours. Reception 
teachers will also post reminders on the class story for you to see. If you have any questions please 
speak to your class teacher. 
 
 Please note, that the messaging system is not to be used to hold conversations with the teachers or 
message outside of school hours. Class Teachers will access Class Dojo during school hours (Monday-
Friday 9:00am-3:30pm). This will ensure that the system is manageable for the teachers involved. 
 
 Once you have received your Class Dojo Code via a letter from your child’s teacher. You can download 
Class Dojo on your phones. Please follow the instructions below:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support Miss Leach 

 

 


